
Dear Readers, 

The first nine months of the project L2L ENTREPRENEURSHIP  are over. The time was mainly used for 

dissemination purposes, to introduce the project to relevant stakeholders, create and maintain the 

project Facebook  page and website and start to prepare structure and contents of the project training 

course. 

The second transnational partner-

ship meeting of the project L2L 

LEARNING TO LEARN ENTREPRE-

NEURSHIP was held in Rome, Italy, 

on 25 and 26 February 2016 and   it 

has been organized by the Italian 

partner ERIFO. One of the main out-

comes of the meeting was the Skele-

ton for the L2L Training course. Con-

tents and structure of the different 

modules of the training course have 

been discussed during the meeting 

and the Skeleton has been estab-

lished with the contribution of all 

partners and the technical advice of 

the Romanian partner Assist.  
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During the first day of the meeting the partners discussed 

about the course development, both in terms of target 

groups and structure, since these are the basis for the 

next steps. They also discussed about the e-learning plat-

form, defining its architecture and about the results of 

the research on the entrepreneur profile.   

2nd Project meeting in Rome – 25th and 26th February 2016 



According to the results 

of the second 

partnership meeting 

the training contents 

will be developed in the 

following months and a 

draft version will be 

ready to be discussed 

during the next 

Partnership meeting in 

Greece.  

L2L training course  

Next meeting 

Target Group 

The L2L training course will address the 

following target group:  

♦ Young people, especially low skilled 

♦ Trainers and educational staff 

♦ Potential entrepreneurs. 

The third transnational meeting will be 

held in Volos, Greece, in July 2016. The 

meeting will be hosted by the Greek part-

ner Career Services Office (CSO) of Uni-

versity of Thessaly. 

The training course will 

be promoted through 

the Project channel  and 

social media (L2L Face-

book Group), as well as 

through website of each 

partner. The course will 

consist of 5 Modules 

with “innovation peels” 

in each of them and 

each partner develops 

one module. 
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The first part of the second working day was 

dedicated to financial reporting and 

communication and dissemination strategy. The 

lead partner, AJEV, explained the rules that need 

to be followed to collect the necessary 

documents. During the last hours of the 

meeting, the partners analyzed the upcoming 

tasks and defined the deadlines according to the 

application form and the project state of art.  
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